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Happy April everyone!! Spring is finally here! This month we have a lot to look 

forward to including Tiger’s opening day, our Easter family brunch, Gardening 

club with Sherry, a Tea Party, lots of fun outings, a magician, tons of craft hours, 

socials and more! Listed below are a few of the events that are highlighted, but 

make sure to check your monthly calendar for all event details!   

 

Opening Game Day: Detroit Tigers vs Chicago White sox  

On April 4th were having a tiger’s game social in the movie room at 1:30pm to kick off 

this baseball season for our Tigers. There will be fun snacks there and the game will be 

on as well to enjoy together! Don’t forget to wear your tiger’s gear!  

 

Tea Party Social: 

It’s tea time! On April 11th we are having a spring tea party in the café at 3pm! There will 

be an assortment of teas to try and choose from there as well as some yummy 

appetizers!  

 

Family Easter Brunch:  

This year we are having our Easter Brunch on Saturday April 12th! Please RSVP with the 

front desk as soon as possible for your family to come and join us! We will also be 

having a Family Easter Egg Hunt in the morning at 10:30am that you can RSVP for with 

the front desk as well.  

 

Magic show:  

On April 23rd at 2pm, we will be having an entertainer come in to preform magic right 

before our eyes! John will be located in the dining room and is looking forward to seeing 

you there! 

“Cruise Ship” Happy Hour Social with Independent Living:  

Come join us for happy hour in independent living at 1:30pm for a fun social with food 

and drinks “around the world”! Well have a few different Countries set up with different 

foods and drinks that are special for that Country. If you’re interested in joining, please 

let Becca know and she will sign you up to join! 

 

 

 

$3,500 RESIDENT REFERRAL BONUS 

Have you shared your love for Waltonwood lately? 

When you refer someone to a Waltonwood 

community, they'll thank you for it - and then we'll 

thank you for it too! Ask for details! 

RESIDENT 

BIRTHDAY’S 

Kathy G. 4/11 

Judy S. 4/23 

Robert F. 4/25 

 

 

APRIL OUTING OPPORTUNITIES 

Please sign up with Becca for all outings! 

 
April 3rd             12:00PM            M&M Café Lunch Outing  
Lunch time! Come and join us at the M&M Café for some good food and company! 
Cost: Depending on purchase per person 
 
April 8th         2:00PM       Fire Station 
Come and join us on a trip to the fire station for fire safety day! 
Cost: None  
 
April 9th         1:15PM       Emagine Theater- Dementia Friendly Movie 
We’re going to Emagine theater to see the movie “Harvey”, spots are limited! 
Cost: None 
 
April 10th         2:00PM       Scenic Drive 
Come and join us on a bus cruise around the area and enjoy the scenery around us!  
Cost: None 
 
April 15th             2:00PM        English Gardens  
It’s Spring! Let’s take a trip to English gardens and look at the plants they have! 
Cost: Depending on purchase per person 
 
April 17th         10:00AM       Roush Museum 
It’s national mustang day! We’re going to the Roush Automotive Museum to check out  
some cool cars! There is a gift shop there as well. 
Cost: Depending on purchase per person 
 
April 22nd         2:00PM       Scenic Drive 
Come and join us on a bus cruise around the area and enjoy the scenery around us  
Cost: None 
 
April 24th         2:00PM       Matthaei Botanical Gardens  
Let’s go to the Botanical garden and look at all the beautiful plants and flowers around us! 
Cost: None 
 
April 29th         12:00PM       Lunch Outing: Olive Garden 
Lunch time! Come and join us at Olive Garden for a fun lunch outing and some good 
company! 
Cost: Depending on purchase per person 

 

Please see Becca to sign up.  
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ALL THINGS PLANTS!  

Spring is here now and as the weather starts to get nicer, we’re looking for some fun gardening and floral activities 

to do! Listed below are some of our plant related activities this month that we hope you can join us for! 

Tue. 15th at 2PM: English Garden outing! Join us to shop for some new pots, plants or décor as we travel to a 

favorite gardening store of ours! Or tag along if you just want to look at some cool plants too! 

Wed. 16th at 2PM: Professional Gardener Sherry will be joining us again in the community to help us with our plants 

and community court yard! Last month we potted some spider plants and sunflower seeds that she will check on 

and help us continue to nurture. Stop by to get to see what our gardening club is all about and what we’re doing this 

month! 

Thur. 24th at 2PM: Mattaei Botanical Gardens outing! Come join us to see the beautiful plants and flowers in this 

fun greenhouse! A perfect trip in the spring when everything is blooming! 

 

 

Please check the January Life Enrichment Calendar for all other scheduled events!!  

ASSOCIATE SPOTLIGHT 

AL/MC Associate of the Month 

MADDY 

We are thrilled to recognize Maddy, a server in our 
culinary staff, as our associate of the month! She 

continues to go above and beyond for the residents and 
staff here in all she does. She has a positive attitude and is 
a great asset to the team. We appreciate all that she does 

to make our dining experience exceptional – Thank you 
for your outstanding contribution! 

If you have someone you would like to nominate, please 
see Becca. 

 MARCH PICTURE HIGHLIGHTS 

FOREVER FIT: THE PERFECT PAIR  

  

A strong body starts from the ground up and choosing the right shoes is a key part of keeping our feet 

healthy. Correctly fitted shoes can help to reduce foot, knee, hip and back pain and promote healthy 

circulation. Shoes with low-padded heal drops, proper arch support and wide bases with good traction can 

also drastically help to reduce the risk of falls. As we age it’s not uncommon for our feet to also get wider and 

flatter. Nearly 1/3 of seniors will suffer from chronic foot pain, much of which is caused by ill fitted footwear. 

Having your feet accurately measured by professionals who specialize in shoes for seniors can help to ensure 

a well fitted shoes and feet that will feel the difference. 

 

SOME APRIL CRAFTS: 

7 Paper Bag Bunnies! Were 

making a cute bunny craft that 

you can put some Easter candy 

in for your families or yourself!  

28 Pottery hour with air dry 

clay! Let’s make some fun clay 

creations together and then we 

can paint them! 
 

14 Pastel Paint Pour with 

Becca! We’ll be doing a fun 

spring time themed paint pour 

with pastel paint colors like 

pink, purple, blue, yellow etc.  

21 We’re doing a flower 

painting with Becca, which will 

be taught step by step! Please 

come and join us for a spring 

time painting! 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR CORNER 

 Dear residents, families, and friends 

Happy Spring! This is my favorite season and we are looking forward to some fun seasonal activities with all of you. In 

the months ahead may the sunshine be contagious with continuous smiles, fun and laughter. We have so much to 

look forward to in April. Please see the activities calendar for additional information. Thank you for your patience while 

we continue to work together and gather more insight on activities of your interest. Please be encouraged to attend 

exercise and all planned activities. We hope you all enjoyed our Taste of Waltonwood event and we look forward to 

our Easter Brunch with families on April 12th 

 As always, we appreciate all of the wonderful compliments shared with the team. It's a pleasure to be of service and 

please feel free to contact me with any questions that you may have at Tiffiany.tucker@singhmail.com 

Warmly,  

Tiffiany  02 
03 

mailto:Tiffiany.tucker@singhmail.com

